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The Parish Council has continuing concerns as to the traffic management plans through the
Terling Settlement and surrounding roads which have been detailed in our previous submissions
to the Examining Authority.

These country roads presently have a 60mph speed limit, apart from through the Terling village
where it is 30 mph.

At a recent webinar, National Highways advised it was continuing to work with Essex County
Council (ECC) Highways on traffic management plan and consideration of speed restrictions
during the reconstruction of the Station Road bridge in Hatfield Peverel. We have yet to see any
proposals by National Highways or ECC Highways.

We continue to request the Examining Authority places a condition(s) relating to speed on the
roads previously identified in any approval granted to the DCO application.


